
Dear Committee members,
I fervently hope that you will support this bill that could potentially alleviate further hardship for our unique and valued locally-owned 
Salem Cinema, which has struggled so valiantly to stay afloat this past year. It offers quality films that can be found nowhere else in 
town or this region. Please help! Thank you so much.
Katherine Daniels
1662 Cottage St. SE, Salem


